
Spirit Lake Elementary P.I.E. 
(Partners in Education) 

 

The Elementary PIE is a very active organization in our school, but it can’t happen without the support of the 
parents.  All are invited to the PIE meetings which are held on the 3rd Tuesday of the month at the Elementary 
School.  If you’re unable to attend meetings, you can still be involved!  Please look over the many opportunities 
below and indicate where you would like to help.  (Feel free to mark more than one.)  PIE is a great way to be a part 
of your child’s education, in and out of the classroom. 

 

Please return this sheet to the registration table today. 
 

_____ Scholastic Book Fair 
The book fair runs during fall conferences.  Volunteers are needed to help promote, set-up, tear-down 
and/or run the cash register. 

 

_____ Teacher Appreciation 
Plan and serve meals for the teachers and staff during school conferences.  Volunteers are needed to help 
provide food, decorate the room and/or clean up after the meals.  Brainstorm other ways to show 
appreciation to the teachers/staff. 

 

_____ Minds in Motion 
This is an opportunity for 3rd and 4th graders to create their own invention and showcase them to the school 
and parents.  This day will be held in February or March. 
 

_____ SCRIP 
 This is an ongoing middle and elementary program that earns money for our schools through everyday 

purchases.  Volunteers will be a part of a rotation that will collect orders and pick up SCRIP at participating 
retailers around the community.  The SCRIP booth is normally available on the last day of a week. 

 

_____ Label Redemption Program 
The school receives funds for various label redemption programs, including Box Tops, Campbell’s labels, 
Land O’Lakes milk tops and more.  Volunteers help collect, count and prepare labels for submission.   
 

____    Innisbrook Gift Wrap Sale  
This is our fall fundraiser.  Volunteers are needed to help with classroom incentives, collecting and tallying 
orders and distribution of items. 
 

_____ Fourth Grade Graduation 
 It’s a wonderful day in May for the graduating fourth grade students.  Volunteers are needed to decorate, 

serve refreshments, and provide snacks or chaperone.   
 

_____ End of the Year Party 
 This is a fun-filled day for the elementary students that takes place on one of the last days of school.  

Volunteers are needed to help with games and activities. 
 

_____ Classroom Volunteer  
 This is a great way to be involved in your child’s classroom.  You may be called to help with class parties, 

chaperone field trips or classroom special projects.  

 Student: __________________Homeroom:_____________________________ 
 Student: __________________Homeroom:_____________________________ 

 Student: __________________Homeroom:_____________________________ 
 

NAME: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

PHONE #: _______________________________EMAIL: ________________________________________ 

If you have questions regarding PIE, you may call Kerri McKim, 712-330-7467. 


